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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Alexander Beyene, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    July Planning Commission Report 

The Planning Commission held a public hearing at their last meeting on July 15, 2024 on a Special Use Permit 

Application from Chick Fil-a to add a second drive thru lane. The Commission asked for additional information for 

the August meeting before making a recommendation to the Town Council.. They also provided comments on a 

one mile review to Prince William County on an SUP for the relocation and expansion of the pick up area at 

Walmart at Trading Square. They made their yearly appointments of Chairman, Vice Chairman, and the liaison the 

Architectural Reivew Board. They appointed myself as the Charman, Jerome Gonzalez as the Vice Chairman and 

Justin Baker as the liaison to the ARB.  Lastly, the Planning Commission changed their meeting day from the third 

Monday of the month to the second Tuesday of the month effective August 13th. They asked staff to notify the 

citizens in various formats.  
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